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CHRISTMAS AND NEW YEAR MESSAGE FROM
MRS. JANET JAGAN, PATRONESS, GSPCA

§ As | pen this message of Christmas and New Year greetings to the Staff and
. Members of the Guyana Society for the Prevention of Cruelty to Animals (GSPCA),
: and to pet lovers throughout Guyana, 1 am reminded of the responsibilities of care
rs in general and Society members in particular to see that the Soc:ety funcnons
S cammxtment to ammals

Like myself, know that all members of theSoczety believe in the rights af ammals
to live free, happy and contended lives, without cruelty or any hardships imposed
1 uponthem by man.

1 From my chlldhood days 1 have 1oved ammals and have been fortunatc to have had

Mrs. Janet Jagan, O.E.| ets throt | comfort and love which
Former President of the Republic . ; F ant 1e
of Guyana & Patroness of the

I can remember with great detail when, almost 80 years ago, my father gévc myself
zmd brother a wonderful dog (a Chow) whom I adorcd an‘d 10vcd anci‘ czi'fcd for tmti}
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